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Instructions: 

• The Division of Water encourages the use of this Letter of Intent to notify its Nonpoint Source 
Program of the intended submission of an application.

• The Letter of Intent opens a dialogue between potential partners and the Nonpoint Source Program to 
ensure that the proposed project is eligible and financially reasonable before submission of the full 
application.

• The Letter of Intent should include:
o A brief description of the proposed project
o Details about any water quality issues of concern and how the proposed project would address 

those issues
• Please submit the completed Letter of Intent to Michaela Lambert at michaela.lambert@ky.gov by 

November 15, 2024.
• The Kentucky Division of Water will respond to Letters of Intent by December 22, 2024.

Proposed Project Title: 

Project Contact 

Name 
Agency/Organization 

Street Address 
City
State 

Zip 
Telephone Number

Email Address 

Will this project include water quality data collection? YES NO

If you selected yes, please briefly discuss who will be conducting the data collection:

Project cost estimate (please list total project 
amount, which includes both 60% federal 
funding and required 40% match):

mailto:joanna.ashford@ky.gov
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